
 

 

FROM: Carlos P. Baía, Deputy City Manager for Development 

DATE: November 14, 2018 

SUBJECT:  Municipal Work Zone Agreement with NHDOT  

 

Recommendation: 

 

Accept this report authorizing the City Manager to enter into a Municipal Work Zone Agreement 

with the New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) for its resurfacing of NH 

Route 106 from U.S Route 3 in Pembroke to NH Route 9 in Concord. 

 

Background  

 

NHDOT recently informed the City that the Department will be resurfacing NH Route 106 from 

just north of U.S. Route 3 in Pembroke to just south of NH Route 9 in Concord.   Work is 

expected to occur in the spring of 2019 with completion expected in the fall of 2019. City 

Engineering staff will be invited to the pre-construction meeting. 

 

Discussion 
  

As part of their protocol, NHDOT requests that municipalities enter into Municipal Work Zone 

Agreements that stipulate that the Department will be responsible for the management and 

operation of the highway during construction, including the authority to determine the most 

appropriate way to control traffic within the construction work zone.   

 

 

 

 

w/att: September 24, 2018 Letter from Ronald Grandmaison, NHDOT 

 NHDOT Municipal Work Zone Agreement 
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